
Tuesday, 23rd November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

At Guru Nanak Sikh Academy, we recognise the importance of speech, language and
communication skills as these are crucial to a child’s overall development. Being able to
speak clearly and process speech sounds, to understand others, to express ideas and
interact with others are fundamental building blocks for a child’s development.

Therefore, we would like to invite you to attend a virtual parent workshop with a Hillingdon
Speech and Language Therapist, focusing on supporting your child’s speech, language and
communication skills. The therapist will be joined by a member of staff who will be offering
opportunities to translate into Punjabi throughout the session.

This will take place on Monday 29th November at 9am and can be accessed through the
following link:
https://zoom.us/j/99997262525?pwd=ZHljUlNKYzZzMEhHMysyOW9ad1lvUT09 

Or by using the details below on Zoom:

Meeting ID: 999 9726 2525
Passcode: uR5m1n

We strongly encourage all parents to attend and we look forward to virtually meeting with
you.

Yours faithfully

Miss O’Leary
SENCO

https://zoom.us/j/99997262525?pwd=ZHljUlNKYzZzMEhHMysyOW9ad1lvUT09

